
 

         May 7, 2024 

 

 

DASCOM Americas Announces Discontinuance of Twinax/Coax Connectivity 

Option on Various Printer Models. 

 

DASCOM Americas announces discontinuation of Twinax/Coax Optional Connectivity for 
models 2810/2820/LA2810/LA2820 effective immediately. DASCOM will continue to support 
existing contracts and models utilizing the Twinax/Coax option, however, no new sales for the 
options will be accepted. 

The reason for the discontinuation is limited on-hand stock of existing support options and the 
inability to provide economically-feasible new builds due to low demand and discontinuation of 
necessary components to complete new builds. 

Part numbers affected by the discontinuation appear in the table below: 

 

Part Number Description 

043882 Twinax, SCS 

043883 Twinax, IPDS 

043884 Coax, SCS 

043885 Coax, IPDS 

043887 Twinax, TN5250 

  

For upgrade or conversion paths utilizing non-Twinax/Coax solutions, please contact DASCOM 
Americas technical support group at 877.434.1377, option 4. 

Should you have questions on this announcement please contact Lance Clark DASCOM 

Americas Director of Printer Operations and Sales at lclark@dascom.com.  
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